
From: John YeldingSloan
To: BOS-Supervisors
Subject: 84 Page St. Kids playground
Date: Friday, January 11, 2019 9:41:01 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

I am writing to support the proposed kids playground for FAIS at 84 Page St.

My family has owned, lives in, an run 225-235 Gough st. Since 1985. I welcome a playground on the site of a
 building that has been in disuse for decades.

Sincerely,
John Yelding-Sloan
227 Gough St.
S.F. CA 94102

Sent from my iPhone



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Jill Allen
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page - outdoor space for kids
Date: Friday, January 11, 2019 9:19:06 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,

I strongly support the proposed plan to install a field for the school. The City needs to support
 families by supporting schools. This will greatly benefit many children and families. Please
 allow the project to proceed.

Thank you,

Jill Allen



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Dana Kriesel
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Thursday, January 10, 2019 6:27:46 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 9 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French American International
 School’s project at 84 Page Street. Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:
  it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional security and activity
 to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to
 the streetscape.   It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus
 transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.  
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues with the help of the Planning
 Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
Dana R. Kriesel
920 Alabama St
415-505-1475  



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Temi Adamolekun
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Thursday, January 10, 2019 3:02:58 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of Supervisiorial District 2 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be
 an improvement to the neighborhood:  it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful
 space and it would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak,
 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also provide a
 walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the afternoons
 and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.  
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues with the help of
 the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
NAME Temi Adamolekun
ADDRESS 58 Cook Street, SF, CA 94118
PHONE   415-867-6145 

Kind Regards,

Temi
-- 

Pembroke PR
415.867.6145



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Young Shin
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Please APPROVE
Date: Thursday, January 10, 2019 12:47:55 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,

I am a resident of District 5 (63 Parnassus Ave), and I am writing in support of French
 American International School's project at 84 Page Street.

Beyond benefits to the school, more importantly, the project would be an improvement to the
 neighborhood and the city by converting an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful
 space.  Without more play space, families with young children will continue to move out of
 San Francisco.

This project will continue the recent improvement in security and safety for all residents in the
 neighborhood.  The school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page
 are already a friendly addition to the streetscape. It will also provide a walkable resource for
 school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the afternoons and, as a
 result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area. 

The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
Please approve this project.

Young J. Shin
63 Parnassus Ave
San Francisco, CA 94117
(415) 378-8533



From: Anissa Kalinowski
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Gordon Francis; aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page - Support For Project
Date: Thursday, January 10, 2019 10:03:02 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear San Francisco Supervisors -

We are residents of the third district and are writing to support the project at 84 Page Street for which there is a
 scheduled hearing on January 15th.

Continued development in the neighborhood will contribute to not only better school facilities, but also to a safer
 environment for all residents.  Furthermore,
the project, as proposed, is likely to lessen traffic congestion in the neighborhood, which we expect would be
 welcomed by everyone!  And finally,
in our experience, the school has been a thoughtful partner in the neighborhood, and would continue to approach
 community relations and roll out
of the project with the input from interested parties.

As this project was previously approved, we are hopeful that it will continue to receive the city’s support.

Many thanks and best wishes.

Anissa Kalinowski and Gordon Francis
1451 Montgomery St.
San Francisco, CA 94133



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Lauren Stoxen
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Thursday, January 10, 2019 9:37:17 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 5 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. Beyond benefits to the school, the
 project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it would convert an unused,
 unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional security and
 activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155
 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also provide a walkable
 resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the
 afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.          
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
  
Thank you,
Lauren

Lauren Stoxen
High School Admission Coordinator
+1 415-558-2084
150 Oak Street | San Francisco, CA 94102 | USA



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Philippe Golle
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org; Sanae Nakagawa
Subject: 84 Page project: please support outdoor space for our children
Date: Thursday, January 10, 2019 3:56:31 AM

 

Dear board of supervisors and aides,

Our daughter's school, the French American International School, is seeking approval of a
 project to install a small turf field at 84 Page St. This project will offer much needed
 opportunities for outdoor activities and physical education for students. It will also benefit the
 broader neighborhood by activating an abandoned site and bringing additional security to the
 street.

The school went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    

We very much hope that you will approve this project. Your support means a lot to our school,
 our community, and the physical fitness of our 7-year-old daughter.

Best regards,
Philippe Golle and Sanae Nakagawa
Parents of Celia, second grade
239 Brannan Street
San Francisco, CA



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Jackie Ortega
To: BOS-Legislative Aides; BOS-Supervisors
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street - kids need outdoor space
Date: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 10:05:48 PM

 

Dear Board of Supervisors,
I am a parent, property owner, and resident of San Francisco and I am writing to let you know
 about my support for the French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.

​Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the
 neighborhood:  it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and
 it would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150
 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.
   It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for
 additional bus transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and
 traffic in the area. 
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
Sincerely,
Jacqueline Ortega
818 York Street
(415) 702-5700



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Thomas Brisebras
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: [84 Page St] Kids need outdoor space
Date: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 9:51:00 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a San Francisco parent and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French American
 International School’s project at 84 Page Street.
This project is great and I am sadden to see that some people are trying to kill it. This neighborhood would
 benefit from transforming this unused lot into something meaningful for the community at large. I trust that
 French American International School would also make this project beautiful as well as provide an extra sense
 of safety in the area.
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues with the help of
 the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.
Thank you,
 
Thomas

Thomas Brisebras
818 York St, San Francisco, CA, 94110
415-613-6659



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Kim Martinez
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 9:34:16 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 5 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.  

Beyond benefiting the school and the children, the project would be an improvement to the
 neighborhood.  This project would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful
 space as well as bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff
 at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the
 streetscape.   It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the
 need for additional bus transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some
 congestion and traffic in the area.           
 
The school completed all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues with
 the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I sincerely hope that you will approve this project.  

Thank you,
 
Kim Martinez
1845 Laguna Street
San Francisco, CA 94115
415-509-2244   



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Parissa Sayar
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Cc: Aaron Levine
Subject: 84 PAGE STREET. Kids need outdoor space
Date: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 6:09:07 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 2 and I am writing to let you know about my support for
 the French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. Beyond
 benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood: 
 it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it
 would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security
 staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly
 addition to the streetscape.   It will also provide a walkable resource for school
 outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the afternoons
 and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.  
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve
 all issues with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the
 final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
PARISSA SAYAR
2127 BROADWAY ST, #2
SF, CA 94115
415-439-3750



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Zac A.
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: Support for 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 4:52:00 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 5, writing in support of the French American International School’s
 project at 84 Page Street.

Beyond benefits to the School, I walk through this area almost daily on my commute to work,
 and would welcome the improvements that would be made to the neighborhood.  And the
 improvement would be significant.  It would convert an unused, unsightly building into an
 active, useful space and it would bring additional security and activity to the block – the
 school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly
 addition to the cityscape.  It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space
 reducing the need for additional bus transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease
 some congestion and traffic in the area.  As a parent, more outdoor space for kids to play in is
 both needed and welcome.
 
I hope you will approve the project.   

Zachary Alinder
405 Buchanan Street
415-310-7055



From: 

To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Rati Sahi Levesaue 

BOS-Supervisors: BOS-Legislative Aides 

aaronl@frenchamericansf.org 

84 Page - kids need outdoor space 

Wednesday, January 09, 2019 4:44:07 PM 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted 
sources. 

Dear Supervisors, 

I am a resident of District 5 and I am writ ing to let you know about my support for t he French 

American International School's project at 84 Page Street. 

Beyond benefit s to t he school, the project wou ld be an improvement t o t he neighborhood: it 

would convert an unused, unsight ly bu ilding into an act ive, useful space and it wou ld bring 

additional security and activity to the block - the school's security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 

65 Li ly Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addit ion to t he streetscape. It w ill also 

provide a wa lkable resou rce for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus 

t ransport in t he af ternoons and, as a resu lt, decrease some congest ion and traffic in t he area. 

The School went through all requi red approva ls and diligent ly attempted to resolve all issues 

with t he help of t he Planning Dept . wh ich approved and supported t he fi nal project plans. 

I hope you w ill approve the project. 

Rati Levesque 

616 Buchanan Street SF 94102 

415-519-3155 

Rati Levesque 
Chief Merchant 

Download Our App 



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Philippe Grenier
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine; grenier.philippe@gmail.com
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 4:08:12 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am writing to let you know about my support for the construction of a turf field for the
 French American International School at 84 Page Street.            
 
The project will considerably help the school by providing additional space for the outdoor
 activities and PE classes of the students and a local alternative to long bus rides for some
 sport practices.
 
Additionally it will also benefit and improve the neighborhood, bringing additional security and
 activity to the block.
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Department which approved and supported the final project
 plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
Philippe Grenier
624 Noriega Street
415-595-2521



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Marcia Bana Tonetto
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine
Subject: 84 Page Street Project: kids need outdoor space!
Date: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 11:13:59 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 9 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. Beyond benefits to the school, the
 project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it would convert an unused,
 unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional security and
 activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155
 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape. It will also provide a walkable resource
 for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the afternoons
 and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.      
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project. 

Sincerely,

 
Marcia Bana Tonetto
321 Prospect Ave
San Francisco, CA 94110   



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Katia Aouat
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine
Subject: Project at 84 Page
Date: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 9:08:39 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident in  San Francisco and I am writing to let you know about my support for the
 French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.          
Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it
 would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring
 additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page,
 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also
 provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus
 transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.
          
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
NAME Katia Aouat
ADDRESS 1456 Page street apt 5, San Francisco, CA, 94117
PHONE    415.515.8635
 
Katia Aouat



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Tsingos, Nicolas
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 8:27:54 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 8 and I am working on Market St.,  close to the French American
 International School’s neighborhood.  I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.
 
Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it would
 convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional
 security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street
 and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also provide
 a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the
 afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area. ​
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently worked to resolve all issues --
 including specific design for noise abatement and limiting hours of use --   with the help of the
 Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
Nicolas Tsingos
471 Eureka St, San Francisco, CA 94114
415-696-3746
 



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Olivier Bartholot
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 11:52:48 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    

I am a resident of SOMA and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French American International
 School’s project at 84 Page Street. Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the
 neighborhood: it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring
 additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and
 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape. It will also provide a walkable resource for school
 outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some
 congestion and traffic in the area.     

The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues with the help of the
 Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    

I hope you will approve the project.   

Olivier Bartholot
239 Brannan Street, 94107 SF
m: +1 415 609 8447



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Valentina Imbeni
To: BOS-Legislative Aides; BOS-Supervisors
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:18:01 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 6 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. Beyond benefits to the school, the
 project would be an improvement to the neighborhood: it would convert an unused,
 unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional security and
 activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street, and 1155
 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape. It will also provide a walkable resource
 for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport to other sports fields
 in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area. 
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project and I thank you for reading this email!

Best regards
 
Valentina Imbeni
239 Brannan st Apt 3e
415 7228136  

VALENTINA IMBENI, PhD / Head of School

International School • Preschool - 8th Grade
735 Fell st / San Francisco, CA 94117
(main) 415/551-0000 (email) valentina@lascuolasf.org
www.lascuolasf.org

“Imagination is more important than knowledge. For knowledge is limited to all we now know and understand, while imagination embraces the entire
 world, and all there ever will be to know and understand.” Albert Einstein

"Nothing without Joy" Loris Malaguzzi



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted 
sources.

From: Anne-Lorraine Bahi
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 3:54:20 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    

We are resident of District 10 and we are writing to let you know about my support for the 
French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. 

Beyond benefits to the school, such as providing additional space for other outdoor activities 
for students, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it would convert an 
unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional security 
and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 
1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape. It will also provide a walkable 
resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the 
afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.          

The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues 
with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    

We strongly believe that the French American International School has a key role in our 
children’s future and we hope you will approve the project as it will be a benefit for all 
students at the school while improving the neighborhood.

 

Anne-Lorraine & Yacin Bahi

696 De Haro Street - San Francisco - Ca 94107

650 305 0130    



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Danelle Ebbel
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine; Matt Ebbel
Subject: 84 Page Project French American International School
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 2:45:25 PM

 

Dear Board of Supervisors and Aides,

I am writing in reference to my children's school, French American International School. The
 school is vibrant part of the Hayes Valley community, setting a wonderful example of a
 multi-cultural, vibrant community - a model for the city of San Francisco. 

The school is currently seeking approval for a new project at 84 Page that will activate an
 abandoned site in the area, beautify the street scape and provide additional security to the
 community. It will provide the school children with much needed usable outdoor space, as
 well as limit the use of other fields around the city, minimizing traffic by this community
 traveling to other neighborhoods for field usage.

We feel fortunate to enable our children to attend school in the vibrant community of San
 Francisco. It is our hope that upon review of the final project plans, which include all required
 approvals and attempts to resolve all Planning Department concerns, that this project will be
 approved. Our schoolchildren would be most grateful for additional outdoor recreational
 space at a time when childhood health challenges and obesity levels rise. While our
 community would be the greatest benefactors, the positive trickle effect will be felt on the
 neighborhood of Hayes Valley and greater San Francisco by beautification and increased
 safety. 

We appreciate your consideration of this project and hope you agree to the many potential
 benefits of this project.

Thank you,

Danelle and Matthew Ebbel
Parents to Max and Madeleine Ebbel

-- 
danelle ebbel, l.ac.
acupuncturist + yoga instructor
feel well. live well.
www.finebalancewellness.com



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Abby Carrales
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Subject: 84 Page St - My kids need outdoor space for recess & PE
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 2:38:05 PM

 

Greetings to the SF BOS & AAs,
Happy New Year!! (Bonne Annee!)
I am a proud SF parent of 3 kids attending French American SF on partial scholarship.
My husband & I are also property owners since 2010 and just purchased our 2nd home in SF
 in December, having sold our first home in August. This home has a precious commodity - a
 small backyard. Outdoor space is imperative for any growing child and there is far too little of
 it accessible in San Francisco.

Our family of five are residents of District 7 and I am writing to let you know about my
 support for the French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street in Hayes
 Valley.
Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood: it
 would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring
 additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page,
 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape. It will also
 provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus
 transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.

Abby Carrales McNertney & John McNertney
310 Valdez Ave, SF, 94127
415.568.7400    

Some additional family background on us::
We have fought and continue to do so, to stay in our beloved San Francisco and raise our
 native SF kids here. As you know, living here is an extreme challenge for any middle class
 household. We make too much to qualify for most assistance and just barely enough to get by.
Our children are small (8, 4, 6) and we have been at FAIS since 2014. It is their home away
 from home while my husband and I work long hours to afford our life in SF. As such, our
 kids spend an inordinate amount of time at school and in after-school sports & activities.
They need as much time & space outdoors as is possible. I grew up in the 70s when bands of
 children ruled the streets and alleyways, canyons and fields of suburban California. We spent
 our lives out of doors and only came home for food & bathroom breaks.
My children won't have this experience living in SF. The closest I can get to that without
 relocating is to rely on our school to ensure they get the fresh air, Vitamin D and exercise
 their growing bodies need during the school week.
FAIS has given back so much to the SF community and has been an institution for its residents



 since the 70s. Please let FAIS provide our kids this much-needed space.

Thank you!!

-- 

Abby Carrales  |  Security Compliance Specialist
abigail@cloudflare.com

1 888 99 FLARE  |  www.cloudflare.com



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Reeta Petajisto
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 2:17:32 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 5 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. 

Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be a great improvement to the wonderful
 neighborhood of Hayes Valley: it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active,
 useful space and it would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s
 security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition
 to the streetscape. It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing
 the need for additional bus transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some
 congestion and traffic in the area.    
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project. 

Sincerely,
  
 
Reeta Petajisto
1480 Fulton Street apt 2
San Francisco, CA 94117  



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Chris Beahn
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Subject: 84 Page Street
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 1:55:25 PM

 

To whom it may concern, 

I would like to express my support for the French American School's project of an outdoor
 space for students playtime and sports at 84 Page Street. I do this as both a member of the
 school's community, but also as a member of the Page Street community. I live on Page, and
 bike past this location multiple times per week. The infusion of activity would be a welcome
 site, especially bustling kids and the schools diligent security staff. And when considered
 along with the theatre at 66 Page and the new building at the end of the block, this
 could really make the block a more vibrant part of the cummunity. Today it tends to be
 a bit of a dead zone for kids and families, due to the windowless self-storage and the vacant
 storefronts. 

Thank you,
Chris Beahn
Page Street resident 



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Heidi Bjornson-Pennell
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides; MandelmanStaff, [BOS]
Cc: Aaron Levine
Subject: 84 Page - important outdoor space for city kids!
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 1:51:24 PM

 

Dear Supervisor Mandelman and the Board of Supervisors - 

I am a resident of District 8 and the mother of 3 kids, two of whom attend French American
 International School.  I am writing to let you know about my support for the French American
 International School’s project at 84 Page Street.   This project has many important benefits to the
 inhabitants of this city - especially its kids!  

Supervisor Mandelman, I am greatly appreciative of your work as president of Livable City.  As we are all
 aware, San Francisco suffers from an exodus of families with school-age children, with the lowest
 percentage of children of any large city in America.  https://www.nytimes.com/2017/01/21/us/san-
francisco-children.html.  The needs of San Francisco kids and their families are critical to consider.  Every
 day we read about the important physical, socialization and mental health benefits of outdoor time for our
 children:  https://www.nytimes.com/2018/07/16/well/writing-prescriptions-to-play-outdoors.html. 
 Unfortunately, having to be bused or otherwise transported to an outdoor space in the city is a poor
 substitute for having outdoor space nearby.  Kids end up spending as much or more time sitting in traffic
 than they do outside  (frequently having to miss class to get to the distant location) - time that could
 otherwise be spent in school, doing homework, playing or relaxing at the end of the day and participating
 in family time.  This practice takes a toll on the environment as well, and on the schedules of busy
 parents - who often have multiple kids and are juggling multiple pickups and work.  What better than to
 have designated outdoor space attached to a school where kids can play and participate in their sports?  
 

Beyond benefits to the children of the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood"

it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space
 it would bring additional security and activity to the block.  The school’s security staff at 150 Oak,
 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a welcoming, friendly, protective addition to
 the neighborhood.  In fact, several of the guards are the highlight of my day! 
the outdoor space at 84 Page will reduce the need for additional bus and car transport in the
 afternoons to other city locations, and will thereby decrease additional congestion, traffic and
 environmental pollution in the area

French American International School has gone through all required approvals and diligently attempted to
 resolve all issues with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project
 plans.    

Thank you for your support of families in San Francisco.  I sincerely hope that you will approve this
 important project. 

Respectfully,

Heidi Bjornson-Pennell



Attorney and mom to 3 San Francisco kids

442 Arlington St. 
San Francisco, CA 94131
415-586-4324

 



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Felicity Singleton
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page - Kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 1:34:13 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 8 and I am writing to let you know about my support for
 the French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. The project
 would improve not just the existing unused space but provide benefits to the wider
 neighbourhood, bringing increased security and activity to the block. It would
 provide a valuable walkable resource for the school, allowing children to play
 outdoors safely and reducing the need for bus transport in the neighbourhood. 

The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve
 all issues with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the
 final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
Many thanks,

Felicity Singleton
234 Eureka Street, CA 94114
415 619 0879



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Joaquín Ayuso de Paúl
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org; Katherine Mayorga Galleguillos
Subject: 84 Page - kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 12:40:53 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 6 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French American International
 School’s project at 84 Page Street. Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:
  it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional security and activity
 to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to
 the streetscape.   It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus
 transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.  
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues with the help of the Planning
 Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   

Joaquin Ayuso de Paul
340 Fremont St. unit 607.
San Francisco, CA, 94105
415-265-1386



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Concepcion Vindell
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine
Subject: 84 Page - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 12:36:03 PM

 

Dear SF Board of Supervisors:

I grew up in San Francisco - in the Mission before my family relocated to the
 Excelsior (District 11). My family has been residing in District 11 for over 20
 years. I am writing to voice my support for the French American
 International School’s project at 84 Page Street.  Beyond benefits to the
 school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it would
 convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it
 would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s
 security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already
 a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also provide a walk-able
 resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus
 transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and
 traffic in the area.

The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to
 resolve all issues with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and
 supported the final project plans.    

As a French American parent and San Franciscan, I hope you will approve
 the project without further delay.

Respectfully,

 

Concepcion Vindell
243 Madrid Street
San Francisco, CA 94112
415-793-4295



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Wright Bagwell
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Ami Huggett; aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 12:27:19 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,

I am a resident of District 9 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. 

My family strongly believes that converting unused buildings into active, useful, walkable
 spaces for children are exactly what San Francisco needs to grow sustainably and create a
 better life for families.

The project FAIS is proposing at 84 page would bring additional security and activity to the
 block as well - something everyone can benefit from.

The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   

Thank you,
Wright Bagwell
Ami Huggett
3437 26th st, San Francisco, CA 94110
650-455-1687



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Meghan Harris
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - kids need outdoor space!
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 12:24:04 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 2 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.

​Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the
 neighborhood:  it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and
 it would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150
 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.
   It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for
 additional bus transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and
 traffic in the area. ​
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.  I have two children at the school who will benefit from
 more field space.

Thank you.

Meghan Harris
2040 Broadway St #402
San Francisco CA 94115



From: Laura Ashley
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page - prioritize our children
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 12:14:09 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Supervisors and Council Members,

As a long-time resident of San Francisco, I’m often shocked by the amount of money we spend to prioritize helping
 so many people in our city above our children.  Please show us that our children matter!

The project at 84 Page will help relieve pressure on our gym yards for PE classes, provide a local alternative to long
 bus rides for some interscholastic sport practices, and provide additional space for other outdoor activities for
 students. It will be a benefit for all students at our school.

Given all the concessions made by the school, I can’t imagine a reason why the building of this space wouldn’t be
 approved. Please prioritize our children.

- Laura Ashley, San Francisco resident of Supervisoral District 5



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Farah Anwar
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org; Scott Fong
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 11:59:02 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,

I am a resident of District 2 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.       Beyond benefits to the school,
 the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it would convert an unused,
 unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional security and
 activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155
 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also provide a walkable
 resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the
 afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.

 

The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    

 

I hope you will approve the project.   

 Sincerely,

Farah Anwar and Scott Fong
15 Emerson Street
San Francisco, CA 94118
415-640-3846   



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Sheela Zemlin
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Jim Zemlin
Subject: 84 Page Street - school kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 11:33:16 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 5 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.

Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it
 would convert an unused , unsightly building that is a target for homeless encampments into
 an active, useful space and it would bring additional security and activity to the block – the
 school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a
 friendly addition to the streetscape.  They are diligent but also cheery and welcoming to
 neighbors adn students. 

It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for
 additional bus transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and
 traffic in the area.
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
Sheela & Jim Zemlin
818 Fell Street, San Francisco, CA 94117
415-939-3999

-- 
Sheela Zemlin
Cell:  (415) 939-3999



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: prathima vadiraja
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 11:28:57 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 1. I am writing to express my support for the French American International School’s
 project at 84 Page Street. The project would be a great improvement to the neighborhood:  it would add
 an active, useful space and bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at
 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape. By providing
 a walkable resource for school outdoor space, it will decrease congestion and traffic in the area by reducing
 the need for additional bus transport in the afternoons.  
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues with the help of
 the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
NAME: Prathima Vadiraja
ADDRESS: 2458 Fulton St, San Francisco, CA 94118
PHONE: 415-994-1546



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Dushyanth Nataraj
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 11:26:09 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 1. I am writing to express my support for the French American International School’s
 project at 84 Page Street. The project would be a great improvement to the neighborhood:  it would add an
 active, useful space and bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150
 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape. By providing a
 walkable resource for school outdoor space, it will decrease congestion and traffic in the area by reducing the
 need for additional bus transport in the afternoons.  
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues with the help of
 the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
NAME: Dushyanth Nataraj
ADDRESS: 2458 Fulton St, San Francisco, CA 94118
PHONE: 415-608-3561



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Tommaso Trionfi
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 11:23:06 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    

I am a resident of Historical District of Alamo Square and I am writing to let you know about
 my strong support for the French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.    

Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it
 would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring
 additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page,
 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also
 provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus
 transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area. 
    

Simply I cannot even think of any negative impact of such a project. 

The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    

My wife and I hope you will approve the project.   

Thank you.

Tommaso Trionfi

1503 Golden Gate Ave
San Francisco, CA 94115
415 8412003

-----------------------------------
Tommaso Trionfi
tommasot@gmail.com
Twitter/Skype : tommasot
linkedin.com/in/trionfi



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Erica Kodiyan
To: BOS-Legislative Aides; BOS-Supervisors
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org; Erica Kodiyan; Manu Kodiyan
Subject: 84 Page - kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 11:12:54 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 6 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.       Beyond benefits to the school,
 the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it would convert an unused,
 unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional security and
 activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155
 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also provide a walkable
 resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the
 afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
Erica & Manu Kodiyan
34 Sheridan Street, SF CA 94103
PH: 415-577-6760



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Tali Alban
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street - Outdoor Space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 11:09:29 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of Supervisorial District 5 and I am writing to let you know about my support
 for the French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.   Not only do my
 children attend the school, but I also live around the corner, in the heart of Hayes Valley. 
 Beyond the obvious benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the
 neighborhood:  it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and
 it would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150
 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.
   It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for
 additional bus transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and
 traffic in the area.  As a neighborhood resident, the project would be a welcome addition to
 Hayes Valley.
 
I understand that the School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to
 resolve all issues with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final
 project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
Tali Alban
301 Gough Street, Unit 5
415.350.0109 



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Roberto Lartigue
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: In support of more kids space at 84 Page Street
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:59:30 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 8 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. Beyond benefits to the school, the
 project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it would convert an unused,
 unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional security and
 activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155
 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also provide a walkable
 resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the
 afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.          
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
Roberto Lartigue
681 Duncan St, SF CA 94131
415-6407795  



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Amy Johnson
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine; Sommer Johnson; Fewer, Sandra (BOS)
Subject: 84 Page St. - Kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:59:26 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 1, a parent of children at French American, and an employee of a company in the
 Mid-Market neighborhood.  I am writing to let you know about my support for the French American
 International School’s project at 84 Page Street.  Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an
 improvement to the neighborhood:  it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space
 and it would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page,
 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   The entire neighborhood is in
 need of improvements and investments.

The new space will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional
 bus transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.  
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues with the help of
 the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
NAME: Amy Johnson
ADDRESS: 2508 Mcallister St.
PHONE: 415-876-4358    



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: McLeod, Stephen
To: BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: Outdoor space for children: 84 Page
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:47:48 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 8 and I am writing to let you know about my fervent support for the
 French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.

Beyond benefits to the children in the school, the project would be a marked improvement to
 the neighborhood:  it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space
 for children and it would bring additional security and activity to the block through the
 school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page. It will also provide
 a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in
 the afternoons and, as a result, reduce congestion and traffic in the area. ​
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently worked through all issues with
 the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I very much hope you will approve the project.

Stephen McLeod
119 Liberty St
San Francisco
94110



From: Preston Becker
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page St - Kids need outdoor space!
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:46:16 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisors,

I am a resident of District 7 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French American
 International School’s project at 84 Page Street.    Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an
 improvement to the neighborhood:  it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and
 it would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily
 Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also provide a walkable resource for
 school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some
 congestion and traffic in the area.

The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues with the help of the
 Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.

I hope you will approve the project.

Regards,

Preston Becker
950 Monterey Blvd - 94127
415-310-5801



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Beteley Gebremariam
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page - kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:43:18 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
I am Beteley Gebremariam & a resident of  District  6 and I am writing to let you know about
 my support for the French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. My
 older child Eliana go to this school currently and potentially my younger child Tobias will join
 her. Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the
 neighborhood:  it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and
 it would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150
 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.
   It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for
 additional bus transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and
 traffic in the area.             
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   

Beteley Gebremariam
350 Turk Street, Apt#t507,San Francisco,CA94102
Phone: 415-314-4043



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Joanna Pulcini
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine
Subject: 84 Page project for French American International School students
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:42:59 AM

 

Dear Board of Supervisors and Aides,

My daughter's school, French American International School, has done a tremendous amount
 to improve our neighborhood, which has become some of the most beautiful in the city where
 local businesses thrive. 

We are now seeking the approval of a new project at 84 Page that will improve the street
 scape, activate an abandoned site, and bring additional security to the street. It will also
 provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus
 transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.

The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    

I hope you will approve the project and appreciate any support you can offer, as it would mean
 so much to the students of our school and our community.

Sincerely,

Joanna Pulcini-Ascaso
Mother to Aurélia, second grade
737 Cole Street
SF, CA
-- 
Joanna Pulcini Literary Management
Visit our books at www.jplm.com



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Marion Fay
To: bos-legislatove aides@sfgov.org; BOS-Supervisors
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:39:31 AM

 

 
Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 8 and I am writing to let you know about my support for
 the French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street ​Beyond
 benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:
  it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it
 would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff
 at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to
 the streetscape.   It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space
 reducing the need for additional bus transport in the afternoons and, as a result,
 decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.  ​
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve
 all issues with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the
 final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
Marion Faymonville 
119 Liberty Street, San Francisco, CA 94110
415-8215727



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Sarah B. Lartigue
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine
Subject: 84 Page St. -- Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:39:11 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 8 (and a daily visitor to Hayes Valley) and I'm writing to express my
 support for the French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.              

While this project would be beneficial to the school community, it would also be an
 improvement to the neighborhood. 

For one, it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it
 would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150
 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street, and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the surrounding
 area.  

It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for
 additional bus transport in the afternoons. As a result, this would decrease some congestion
 and traffic in the area.   
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently worked to resolve all issues with
 the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve this project.  

Sincerely, 
Sarah Lartigue
415.706.9306



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Behailu Taye
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page - kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:38:31 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
I am Behailu Taye & a resident of Tenderlon District  and I am writing to let you know about
 my support for the French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. My
 older child Eliana go to this school currently and potentially my younger child Tobias will join
 her. Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the
 neighborhood:  it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and
 it would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150
 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.
   It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for
 additional bus transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and
 traffic in the area.             
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   

Behailu Taye
350 Turk Street, Apt#t507,San Francisco,CA94102
Phone: 415-238-5805
 



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted 
sources.

From: Laurent Sellier
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org; Ann Sellier
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:38:23 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    

 
I am a resident of District 8 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French American International 
School’s project at 84 Page Street.

Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it would convert an unused, 
unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s 
security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   

It will also provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the 
afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.  

 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues with the help of the Planning 
Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    

 
I hope you will approve the project.   

Best regards,
Ann and Laurent Sellier
144 Danvers st, San Francisco, CA
415 640 1492



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Pascal Brochier
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Aaron Levine
Subject: 84 Page St - our kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:35:47 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 2 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.  Beyond benefits to the school, the
 project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it would convert an unused,
 unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional security and
 activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155
 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also provide a walkable
 resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the
 afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.          
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
Best regards,

Pascal Brochier
1154 Chestnut St, SF, CA 94109
(650) 743-9013



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: She-Rene Chen
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Our kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:23:22 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 1 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. 

Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it
 would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring
 additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page,
 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also
 provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus
 transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease congestion and traffic in the area.
 Please help to make things more friendly for kids, families, and neighborhoods in SF!      
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   

Sincerely,
 
She-Rene Chen
567 19th AVE, 94121
(650) 906-9909    



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Amy Baghdadi
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Subject: 84 Page -- Our Children Need Outdoor Space Please!
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:18:08 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 1 and I am writing to let you know about my support for
 the French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. Beyond
 benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood: 
 it would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it
 would bring additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security
 staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly
 addition to the streetscape.   It will also provide a walkable resource for school
 outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the afternoons
 and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.  
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve
 all issues with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the
 final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   

Best regards,

Amy W. Baghdadi
559 19th Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94121
415-317-8054



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Stephane de Bord
To: BOS-Supervisors
Subject: 84 Page Street Project
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:14:48 AM

 

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors:
I am a resident of San Francisco and a parent at the French American International School. I
 am writing to you to express support for the proposed outdoor playing field at 84 Page Street.
 Our city is in need of exterior places for kids to play on and run around particularly in the
 Hayes Valley neighborhood which has been experiencing extensive urbanization over the past
 10 or so years. This project is a good project for the French American and International
 School as well as our families and will provides kids that much needed outdoor space while at
 the same time not imposing any onerous impact on the neighbors or the neighborhood. It is
 my understanding that the school has been very cooperative with the neighbor who has filed
 this complaint and that he is not been reasonable of willing to corporate in any way. I urge
 you to support this project which has already been approved by staff at the planning
 department. Thank you very much for your time and attention to this matter. 

Best,

Stephane P. de Bord
201 Mission Street, 12Fl.
San Francisco, CA 94105
(o) 415-727-2606
(c) 415-225-5456



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Meg Escobosa
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org; Marc Escobosa
Subject: 84 Page - kids need outdoor space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:14:25 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
We are residents of Supervisorial District 1 and we are writing to let you know about our
 support for the French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.  

Beyond benefits to the school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it
 would convert an unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring
 additional security and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page,
 65 Lily Street and 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also
 provide a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus
 transport in the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.   
  

The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    

We hope you will approve the project.   

Sincerely,

Meg and Marc Escobosa
454 15th Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94118
415-592-2327



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Louise Cooperstrom
To: BOS-Supervisors; bos-legislative aide@sfgov.org
Cc: aaronl@frenchamerican.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:12:42 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 10 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the
 French American International School’s project at 84 Page Street. ​Beyond benefits to the
 school, the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it would convert an
 unused, unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional security
 and activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and
 1155 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also provide
 a walkable resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in
 the afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area. ​
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
NAME Louise Cooperstrom
ADDRESS 1434 Rhode Island st
PHONE 415-936-3556

Regards,

Louise Cooperstrom 



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
 sources.

From: Ann Sellier
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: aaronl@frenchamericansf.org
Subject: 84 Page Street Project - Kids Need Outdoor Space
Date: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:11:17 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,    
 
I am a resident of District 8 and I am writing to let you know about my support for the French
 American International School’s project at 84 Page Street.       Beyond benefits to the school,
 the project would be an improvement to the neighborhood:  it would convert an unused,
 unsightly building into an active, useful space and it would bring additional security and
 activity to the block – the school’s security staff at 150 Oak, 66 Page, 65 Lily Street and 1155
 Page are already a friendly addition to the streetscape.   It will also provide a walkable
 resource for school outdoor space reducing the need for additional bus transport in the
 afternoons and, as a result, decrease some congestion and traffic in the area.
 
The School went through all required approvals and diligently attempted to resolve all issues
 with the help of the Planning Dept. which approved and supported the final project plans.    
 
I hope you will approve the project.   
 
Ann Sellier
144 Danvers St, San Francisco, CA 94114
415-255-8861




